
 

 

 

Before the world began, God had a plan … 

that plan includes you and me. 

That plan is for our good, 

filled with possibilities, hopes and dreams. 

Let us celebrate Christmas 2023,  

as children who look upon the Christmas Miracle with 

wide-eyed wonder. 

Let us pray that we recognize, in every person and 

event, the wonder that  

Christ the Lord, the Son of God 

came into this world and lives among us.  

Our prayer for each of you is that throughout this Holy Season 

and the New Year that follows, your life is filled to overflowing 

with much love, and many special graces and blessings. 

Merry Christmas & 

Blessed New Year 

Sisters Genet, Romualda, Bernadette, Regina, Ayantu, 

Evarlyne, Abaynesh and Abebech 
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